## The Kemmerer Family HOLIDAY NEWSLETTER

2009

Winter is finally here in New England. We had a very warm fall, but on December 6, I finally woke up to our first snow—to the right is the view looking down our driveway from our front porch. Thanks to technology, I was able to share this moment with Fred, who was on the opposite side of the world—Christmas shopping in Beijing after having visited the Great Wall of China.

2009 was a year of travel for us. During this year Fred and I traveled to Costa Rica, Dallas, Houston, Las Vegas, Carlisle, PA, Indianapolis, Chicago, Denver, Gillette, Wyoming and Scottsdale, AZ. Fred additionally trav-



In October, Fred traveled to New York City and stayed at a hotel right by the World Trade Center site—the bottom picture is what Ground Zero looks like today.

Fortunately, Fred has been home most weekends and over the summer we have been able to enjoy our two classic cars, the 1963 Corvette and the 1967 Cobra. We took them to several car shows and cruise nights over the summer and even a cruise to the beaches in Maine. We



eled on business to New York City and many other cities in the US, Toronto, Canada, Paris, Singapore, Indonesia and China!

In late February, we were fortunate to go on a trip to Costa Rica with Executives and sales people from his company

GENBAND. It was a wonderful trip—Costa Rica is beautiful—we enjoyed sportfishing, sunset dinners, boat rides, a zip-line tour, hiking in the rainforest and great company. On page 2 you will see a picture of a Costa Rica n sunset and Anita with the Sailfish that she reeled in.

Fred just returned from a business trip to Singapore, Indonesia and Beijing and Shanghai in China. He enjoyed Beijing the most. To the far right is a picture of Christmas decorations in Fred's hotel in Jakarta, Indonesia.











also took the Corvette to the annual Corvettes at Carlisle event where we won a Celebrity's Choice award. We also enjoyed attending four NHRA drag races this year, in Houston, TX, Las Vegas, Indianapolis, and Ennis, TX.

In October, we took a week off to travel to Gillette, Wyoming for the HHI Antelope at the Durham Ranch. We had a great time hunting and visiting with old friends.

Anita traveled to Chicago in September for her niece Shana's Bat Mitzvah and had a great time visiting with her family. Above right is a picture of Anita's sister Renee and her daughter Shana, Its hard to believe she is growing up so quickly. Over the summer, Anita's parents came to visit—and we took them to Mt. Washington in Northern Nh

Anita and her niece Jeanne spent an evening dining and shopping at



Faneuil Hall when Jeanne visited Boston with her travel camp.

Our kitties are doing great, and it wouldn't be a Kemmerer newsletter without kitty pictures, so here they are from top to bottom, Zeke, Shelby and Mama.

To see a video of the Costa Rica fishing trip, and more information on the cars, please visit our website http://www.anita-fred.net.

We wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas, Happy Chanukah, and a Happy New Year 2010!





